
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 Spring Term is well under way and as usual it has been a very busy time for staff 
and pupils alike.  
 
Governors visit the school as often as they can and attend the termly meetings that 
are taking place (Full Governing Body, Premises, Finance, Staffing & Curriculum). 
 
All Governing Bodies are to be reduced in size by September 2015 and we will 
update you about our revised constitution shortly. 
 
Class assemblies have been varied and to a very high standard, keeping in with the 
schools values, class work & topics. The performances were enjoyed by adults and 
pupils alike with speech, dance and acting incorporated by every class . 
 
Key Stage 2 had an opportunity to learn a Happy New Year song in Mandarin and 
Years 4 and 6 performed in the welcome assembly for the Chinese delegation 
visiting the school from Winchmore Senior. 
 
Year groups have been on trips and l know Dominos Pizza trip was a huge success.  
 
We hold a termly Coffee Morning usually on a Friday and I would like to see as many 
of you that can find the time to come along. 
 
 It goes without saying that behind the scenes an awful lot of hard work, time and 

energy is taken up by the staff for the benefit of all the children.   I would personally 

like to thank all Staff, Friends of Highfield and fellow Governors  for making Highfield 

Primary such a successful school.   Finally you can contact the Governors by letter 

via the school office. 

 

Enjoy the Easter Break 
 
Regards, 
      

 

Diana Wren (Chair) 


